
INDUSTRY RECALL - MIDWEST FOODS HAS NOT DISTRIBUTED ITEMS 
INVOLVED IN THIS RECALL

Mann Packing Co., Inc. announced the voluntary recall of a series of 
vegetable products sold to select retailers in the United States and Canada. 

The voluntary recall is a response to a notification by the Food and Drug 
Administration (FDA) and the Canadian Food Inspection Agency of a potential 

contamination with Listeria monocytogenes. To date, public health officials 
have not reported any illness associated with these products. Mann Packing 

is issuing this recall out of an abundance of caution.
The recalled products have “Best If Enjoyed By” date of October 11, 2019 to 
November 16, 2019. Consumers who believe that they are in possession of 
any of the products affected by this recall should dispose of the product in 

an appropriate waste container.
To view the full list of products involved, please visit the following link: 

https://mannpackingproductlist11-2019.ca/

For any inquiries or comments, all consumers are welcome to call the 24 
hour Mann Packing customer service line at 844.927.0707 or email Mann 

Packing Co., Inc. at consumers@mannpacking.com

Customers with concerns or questions may contact Midwest Food’s Food 
Safety Line at 262.842.7078.
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